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Join us for our Open House & Meet the Staff Night on                

Thursday, September 22, from 5:00-6:30 p.m.                                 

Our staff will be serving hot dogs and we look forward                  

to visiting with you! 

Outdoor Sabre Day                                                           

Wednesday, September 28                                                          

Livingstone School Council &                                            

Parents Association Meeting                               

Wednesday, September 21, 6:30 p.m.                              

The Council & Association provides support to    

students by fundraising, hot lunches, Subway 

and other special events and trips that happen 

through the year.  All parents and guardians are 

welcome to attend the meetings which are held 

one evening per month.                                                          

It is a great opportunity to get involved in your 

child’s education! The ANNUAL GENERAL      

MEETING will take place on October 12. 

Staff Planning & Collaboration Day 

Thursday, September 29 

No Classes 

National Day for Truth & Reconciliation 

Friday, September 30 

It is a non-instructional day to allow families to 

take part in community activities. 

In honor of Truth & Reconciliation, 

we will be having our ORANGE 

SHIRT DAY on Monday,                              

September 26. 

Athletics                                                                                                                            

The Sports Booster Club will be holding their                      

Annual General Meeting on Monday,                          

September 26.  The regular meeting will take place 

at 6:30 p.m. with the AGM to follow at 7:00 p.m.  

The Club encourages parents/guardians of students 

who play a school sport to attend, everyone is            

welcome!  The Bottle Drive is underway and               

donations may be dropped of in the trailer beside 

the school garage.  For pick up options, please              

contact Bonnie Kaack at 403-627-7857.                                                        

The Jr/Sr Climbing Club will be starting up tomorrow 

with Team 1 at 7:00 a.m.-8:30 a.m.                                      

The Junior and Senior high volleyball practice and 

game schedule is on our school website at                                       

livingstoneschool.ca. Thank you for your patience.                                                                                                        

If your child plans on participating in any school 

Junior or Senior sport this year, we ask that you 

attend the PLAYER/PARENT INFORMATIONAL 

MEETING on Thursday, September 15, at 6:30 p.m.  

A virtual meeting link will be shared with parents 

tomorrow via email and Facebook. 

We want to share a heartfelt thank you to our 

community and beyond for your kindness and 

support during this challenging time.  We will 

continue to heal and support each other. 

Soup Day                                                                                      

Wednesday, September 21                                                            

Soup is available at lunch for everyone to 

enjoy free of charge 

School Fees 2022-2023  

Student supplemental fees are due by September 30 

and the first installment of $500 is now due for Ski 

Academy athletes. 

A  fee breakdown will be emailed out to families.  

Online Payment Option                                                                                  

A safe, fast and convenient way to pay!                                                  

Visit lrsd.schoolcashonline.com to create an account 

for your family.  Credit cards are accepted online             

only and the full amount may be paid with a credit 

card.  Partial or full payments may be made by cash 

or cheque at the Office.   


